Local Support Grows For Vietnam War Moratorium

Support for the October 15 Vietnam Moratorium gained momentum on three fronts here yesterday.

Seventy faculty members announced their formal endorsement of the effort being planned here.

Dr. Alice Budge, faculty Moratorium coordiantor, announced that her committee will consider the drafting of a reply to President Pugsley's Moratorium statement today.

Dr. Geroge Jones, head librarian, has called a Monday meeting of the library staff "in order to discover what the library can do to promote the Moratorium."

Faculty support announced

In a statement released yesterday, Dr. Budge disclosed that her committee has been soliciting signatures to a support petition for the last week and expects that over one hundred faculty members will sign before October 15.

The faculty Moratorium committee meets at noon today to discuss a possible reply to Presi-



Dr. George Jones dent Pugsley's Moratorium statement.

The President's statement,

which was released last Monday and appeared in the Tuesday Jambar, expressed concern with the War but affirmed that classes would not be cancelled for the Moratorium.

Library meeting Monday

Dr. Jones disagreed with the Pugsley Statement yesterday stating that October 15 "class attendence should be optional.

"I am willing to stick my neck out in expressing opposition to that statement," Dr. Jones declared, "and I've called a meeting for Monday in order to discover what the library can do to promote the Moratorium."

Student coordinators announced yesterday that plans here have not altered from those reported last week in the Jambar.

This includes a memorial service for area soldiers killed in Vietnam, a student-faculty "speak-out", and a film and discussion period.